
 

 

 

June 10, 2019 

 

Congratulatory Message from Foreign Minister of Japan Kono to Mr. Nechirvan 

Barzani on His Inauguration as the President of the Kurdistan Region 

 

On June 10, Mr. Nechirvan Barzani, who was elected as the President of the 

Kurdistan Region by the Kurdistan Parliament on May 28, was sworn in as the 

President. In this regard, on June 10, Mr. Taro Kono, Minister for Foreign Affairs 

of Japan, sent a congratulatory message to President Barzani. 


